St. Anne's Home 300 Lake Street San Francisco, CA 94118-1397 (415) 751-6510

June 16, 2021

Dear Friends and Family,

Summer greetings to you all! Last week's testing not only came back negative for all, but it was the last time that all employees were required to get tested. In conformance with health department regulations, we will continue to test only our low percentage of employees who have not yet been vaccinated. We will continue with all other safety protocols and remain vigilant in our efforts to keep everyone at St. Anne's Home as safe as possible.

Outdoor Resident visits continue to go very well and are being thoroughly enjoyed by all. As a reminder, masks must continue to be worn at all times when you visit. Also, please know that as tempting as it might be, food cannot not be shared during your visits. If you wish to bring "goodies" for your family member, you may do so, but they will have to be consumed after the visit. Thank you for understanding.

On other news: Mother Theresa left us on Monday of this week and is now taking a well-deserved rest at our San Pedro Home. She sends a very special note of thanks for all of the warm wishes and cards she received. She was truly touched and is very grateful for your kindness.

Our new Provincial Superior, Mother Julie, will be arriving this coming Saturday for her first visit to St. Anne's and to San Francisco. Mother Marguerite will also be arriving this weekend to assume her post as our new Mother Superior. We warmly welcome both of them to our Home.

On a personal note, I want to thank the entire St. Anne's Family for making me feel loved and welcomed during my relatively short stay in San Francisco. I will be leaving for my new post in St. Paul, Minnesota on June 28th. I am grateful for the time I spent here and feel blessed to have gotten to know so many of you. I will keep you in my prayers and ask that you keep me in yours.

May God bless you,

Sr. Cecilia